
From: Rennie, Craig  
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 9:56 AM 
To: Michael J. Iacopino 
Cc: Mauck, Ridge; mcoppola@dred.state.nh.us; Staats, William; richard.a.roach@usace.army.mil; 
jillian.kilborn@wildlife.nh.gov 
Subject: Revised High Elevation Restoration (HER) Plan - Granite Reliable Power Wind Farm 
  

Mike, 
This email is to notify you that the DES Alteration of Terrain Bureau has reviewed the 
revised HER planting plan dated March 3, 2014 and finds that it meets the notification 
requirements of Administrative Rule Env-Wq 1503.21(d), whereby an amended permit 
or a new permit is unnecessary.  Therefore, DES accepts the revisions as presented to 
allow for maintaining wider roadway widths and relocating the plantings to other areas 
that are less likely to be disturbed from future turbine maintenance (as identified in the 
field by NHF&G biologists).  Please call if you have any questions regarding these 
findings. 
Thanks, 
Craig 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
Craig D. Rennie, CWS, CWB 
Land Resource Specialist 
NH Department of Environmental Services 
Water Division 
29 Hazen Drive, PO Box 95 
Concord, NH 03302-0095 
ph: (603) 271-0676   fax: (603) 271-6588 
email: craig.rennie@des.nh.gov 

Attention:  Visit DES Land Resources Management for helpful tools and information! 
 


